
 

GREENWICH PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

North Mianus Elementary School 

309 Palmer Hill Road 

Riverside, CT  06878 

Tel. (203) 637-9730  Fax (203) 637-9387 
​ June 17, 2025 

​  
Dear Fourth Graders, 
 
​ ​ We hope you have a wonderful summer! 
 
​ ​ This summer, the fourth grade teachers are encouraging you to read books from a variety of 
genres and complete Ms. Coupe’s Summer Reading challenge! We also encourage you to fill out Ms. 
Coupe’s summer reading form when you finish a book. You can access Ms. Coupe’s form by clicking on 
the Learning Commons tab on the NMS website: https://nms.greenwichschools.org/ 
 
​ At the bottom of this letter, you will also find a list of school supplies we would like you to have on the 
first day of school. Please make sure you put your name on your headphones. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on August 29, 2025 for a great first day of fourth grade!  
 
Sincerely, 
The 4th Grade Team 
 
 
 
 

 
Fourth Grade School Supplies 2025-2026 

*Please have all of your materials with you on the first day of school* 
 

 
●​ 2 boxes of tissues 
●​ 1 roll of paper towels 
●​ 1 pair of personal WIRED headphones to be kept at school (no bluetooth 

headphones - please double check they are working before bringing 
them to school) 

 
*Students do not need to bring any other supplies. All other supplies will be provided.* 
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